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August 2012 

Annual General Meeting 
28 members attended an enjoyable dinner prior to the meeting.  
 
The new committee is: 
President:  Malcolm Crosse 
Vice President: Tim Munro 
Treasurer:  Andrew Blackwood 
Secretary:  Peter Murphy   
Committee Members: Tim Lewis, Guy Nicholson, John Smith 
 
Outgoing President David Hemmings presented the Johnny Walker Clubman of the Year 
trophy to Lyndon Cubbins for his work at the Miena shack and for again organising the Tiger 
Hut weekend. 
On behalf of members, Tony Dell thanked David for his excellent efforts during his four years 
as President. 
 
The AGM was followed by a general meeting featuring Neil Morrow from the IFS as guest 
speaker. Neil spoke about the Anglers Access Program and its success in securing access to 
over 150 kms of river banks, as well as foot access to Lake Fergus. 
 
John Fowler Trophy 
Following discussions at the July general meeting the committee has decided to hold the 
trophy event at the December Snowy Ranges day. The format is yet to be determined and we 
are open to suggestions. 

 
Activities Program 
The new program is included with this correspondence and is also on the website. Note that 
two trips need leaders. The first of these is the Woods Lake trip in September, so please 
consider offering your services. 

 
The Vice 
Doug Miller recently produced an excellent winter issue. The deadline for items for the spring 
issue is October 15th – plenty of time to come up with something. The best article will get a $30 
voucher thanks to the generosity Spot On – isn’t it time you contributed? 
 

Pete Murphy 

Secretary      secretary@tasmanianflytyersclub.org 
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